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Merry Christmas  
 

This will be our last newsletter of 2023 before we break up for the Christmas Holidays on Tuesday 

19th December.  

 

 All the staff at Coverack School would like to thank you for all your support over the last 12 months.   

We wish you all a very merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

 

Peter Pan 
 

The children thoroughly enjoyed their trip to the city of Truro to watch Peter Pan at the Hall for 

Cornwall! It was such a fun show, with plenty of audience participation and lots of catchy 

songs! Some of us even got sprayed with super soakers during an alternative rendition of the 

Twelve days of Christmas! All the pupils were a credit to their school and executed themselves 

brilliantly.  

Year 6 Christmas Camp 
 

 

On Thursday last week the year 6s joined 

Grade Ruan's year 6s at  Carnyorth. They all 

had a great time and mingled brilliantly with 

the other children. I was very proud of them 

all, especially those who had never been on 

camp before and those who had a wobble 

but pushed through and enjoyed them-

selves despite feeling homesick. I hope they 

all join me on camp in the summer term.  



 

Primrose Class :  Suki for being a kind 

friend 
 

 Mohegan Class :  Heidi for stepping in 

at the last minute at the Nativity.  
 

Well done everyone we are so proud 

of you all. 

Stars  

of the week 

Sports Star of the Week 

 

Seb for brilliant skills in 

archery 

 

and 

 

Isla Blue for participation 

and team work 

Change to Menu 
 

There is a change to the School Dinner Menu 

on Tuesday 19th December.   

 

The options are  

 

Fish Fingers and Chips 

Vegetarian Sticks and Chips  

Jacket Potato 

Tomato Pasta 

 

If you have previously booked a meal on this 

day, please can you log onto parent pay and 

rebook the meal.  Thank you.  

DT Coaching New Year Holiday Camp 

 

Letters have been sent out with details of the DT 

Coaching New Year Holiday camp at St Keverne 

School.   

If your child would like to sign up please com-

plete the form and money in an enclosed enve-

lope Monday please.  

Good Manners Table  

 
Well done to this weeks ta-

ble of extra well-mannered 

Coverack pupils who 

made it onto our top table 

this week.  Well done Tino, 

Elsie, Lara, Ernie and Bryher. 

Nativity  

 
We are so immensely proud of our Nativity cast, who performed twice on Wednesday in St Peter's 

Church. The children worked tremendously hard to learn their lines, practice the songs and re-

member their cues and stage directions. Many thanks to Mohegan Choir and to the PTFA for 

providing and serving refreshments. Special mention too for Elsie - bolstering our cast as the Don-

key, and to Heidi, for valiantly standing in for a poorly Inn Keeper at short notice!   

 



Attendance Counts 
  

Your child’s attendance in school does matter 

and makes a massive difference to their  

Progress and attainment. We are happy to  

administer Calpol at school and prescription 

medicines. 
This week’s attendance:  

 

Primrose: 91.7% 

Mohegan: 96.3% 

 

Whole School: 95.0% 

Important Dates for Diary 
  

 

 Friday 15th Dec— PTFA Disco 5pm  at St 

 Peters Hall 

 

 Tuesday 19th Dec— End of term 

  
 Tuesday 3rd Jan—Wednesday 4th Jan—

 DT New Year Sports Club 

 

 Thursday 4th Jan—Spring Term Starts 

 

 Friday 12th Jan— After School Sports Club 

 starts  

 

 Friday 9th Feb—Inset Day 
  

 Monday 12th—Friday 16th Feb—Half  Term  

 

After School Club 

 
Starting in January the After School Sports Clubs 

will be KS1 Tag Rugby and KS2 Ultimate Dodge 

Ball.   

 

Forms have been sent out this week.  Please 

complete them and return them to Mrs Peters if 

your child would like to take part. 

Santa Helicopter Fly By  
 

The children had the excitement of Father 

Christmas doing a fly by in the Helicopter on 

Monday.   

 

Unfortunately Father Christmas was unable 

to land however he kindly dropped some 

presents for the children before his fly by. 

 

A special thanks for 

Culdrose and Father 

Christmas for our  

special morning.   

 

 

Primrose Christmas  

Angels  
 

Here are some of Primrose's beautiful an-

gels they made today for their trees at 

home.   

PTFA Christmas Disco  
 

 

Tonight is the PTFA Christmas Disco.   

 

Taking place at St Peter’s Hall  

from 5-6.30pm. 

 

  All welcome. Free entry and  

squash.  

 

£2 for a bag of Christmassy  

treats  


